
LET US GIVE
YOU A LITTLE

ZINC-AIR
CARE

N E E D  H E A R I N G  A I D  B A T T E R I E S ?

We know it may be hard to get the things

you need during this time!

SPONSORED BY THE UNIVERSITY OF
IOWA STUDENT ACADEMY OF

AUDIOLOGY

Your student audiologists from the Wendell Johnson

Speech and Hearing Clinic care about your hearing, and

want you to have everything you need even if it is hard

to leave the house.



The University of Iowa Student Academy of Audiology is located inside the Wendell

Johnson Speech and Hearing Center. Email: CSD-AudiologyClinic@uiowa.edu

All expenses will be covered by SAA.

FOR YOUR PROTECTION:
Avoid the stores

We want you to get the most out of your social distancing. If you are

an active patient of the Wendell Johnson Speech and Hearing Clinic

(seen in the last 3 years) and you are  interested in receiving free

batteries by mail contact the University of Iowa Student Academy of

Audiology at  

CSD-AudiologyClinic@uiowa.edu. Provide us your mailing address and

battery size/color to request your free pack of batteries to be sent via

mail. We are all in this together!


